
Letter dated 3rd September, 2015 from Under Secretary referring to comments 
by Bandaru Dattatreya, MoS for Labor and Employment. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Letter dated 20th October, 2015, signed by Joint Secretary, MHRD. 

 

 

 



Letter dated 19th November, 2015, signed by Under Secretary to the Govt of 
India 

 

 

 

 

 


